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From: Robert A. Basye <rabasye@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 1:06 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

Dear Commissioners: 

I strongly urge you not to pass the so-called Stoddard oil and gas ordinance into law.  This proposed 
ordinance is weak and ineffective.  As stewards of Sandoval County natural resources, it is your duty 
to protect and defend them against exploitation by companies whose only motive is profit.  In this 
respect, the proposed Stoddard ordinance is truly a lame effort, and an embarrassment to the citizens 
of our county. 

Sincerely,  

Robert A. Basye 

Placitas 


